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November 30, 2021 

 
Matthew Kegg, Director        
Bureau of Occupational and Industrial Safety 
651 Boas Street, Room 1613 
Harrisburg, PA 17121          
 
RE: Uniform Construction Code Regulation; #12-115 (IRRC #3321)  
 
Dear Mr. Kegg: 
 
On behalf of the Pennsylvania Builders Association (PBA) I write to correct PBA’s position on Final-
Omitted regulation #12-115, Uniform Construction Code. Box 14 of the Regulatory Analysis Form 
states that PBA supports the adoption of the accessibility provisions contained in the IBC 2021 for 
new construction and the accessibility provisions contained in the IEBC 2021 for existing buildings. 
PBA has taken no official position on this regulatory package.  
 
Thank you very much for your consideration of PBA’s comments on Final-Omitted regulation #12-
115; Uniform Construction Code. If you require additional information, please contact Sarah Miller at 
smiller@pabuilders.org.  

 
Very Truly Yours, 
 

 
 
Cindy Cepko 
2021 PBA President 
 


